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November 12, 2022 
 
Honorable Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street, NE 
Washington, D.C. 20543 
 

Re: Charles T. Johnson v. Jenna Dickenson, No. 22-389 
 
Dear Mr. Harris,  
 
 The petition for a writ of certiorari in the above-captioned case was filed on 
October 21, 2022, and was placed on the docket on October 25, 2022. Respondent 
Jenna Dickenson’s response is due on November 25, 2022.  
 
 I am counsel of record for Respondent Jenna Dickenson, and write to 
respectfully request, under Rule 30.4 of the rules of this Court, a 26-day extension 
of time, to and including December 21, 2022, within which to file her response.  
 
 This extension is requested on the basis that the press of my own 
professional responsibilities in other matters, and my academic responsibilities as a 
graduate student, together make it impossible for me to prepare and file an 
adequate response by November 25, 2022.  
 

I also may need to use the additional time to take account of briefs of amici 
curiae that I expect may be filed by November 25, 2022, given the fact that 
multiple amicus curiae briefs were filed supporting Petitioner Johnson’s petition 
for en banc rehearing in the Court of Appeals. 

 
 

 



Thank you for your consideration of this request.   
 
 

 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      Eric Alan Isaacson 
 
 
 
Cc: See accompanying  Service List 
 


